Madison Harris

From: Taylor Hermes <thermes@resortconceptsco.com>

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 2:35 PM **To:** Madison Harris; Scot Hunn

Cc:Rick Hermes; Jeff Townsend; Derrick GerhardtSubject:Application for Temporary Power at Minturn North

Attachments: 2024.06.28_MN_TempPower_SitePlan.pdf

Hi Madison,

We would like to formally request the Town Council's approval of a temporary overhead power supply from the existing pole located in front of 432 Taylor Avenue to the Minturn North parcel, South of Lot 16. The temporary overhead power line will supply electricity to the job site through the duration of infrastructure work. Use of this line should not exceed two years. I have attached a site plan showing the location of the temporary overhead power line.

Please let me know if staff or the Council requires any additional information.

Thank you,



Taylor Hermes

c: (512) 468-3012 o: (970) 926-1720 ResortConceptsCO.com